Dear Parents,

The Senior Class has been working hard for the past months to raise money to subsidize the price of our
prom tickets in order to make them more affordable for every member of our class. Through our years
together at xxxxx, our class has become very close, and it is important for us that everyone is able to attend
and enjoy the prom without financial pressure. As part of our final fundraising effort, members of the senior
class will be offering their skills and time to our community. We would very much appreciate your support!

We are offering baby-sitting, pet-sitting and dog-walking services.
Available on weekdays after 5pm and weekends at the rate of $15 per hour.

We also have seniors who are offering some of their special talents:
Piano lessons/practicing help, Russian lessons, Math tutoring, Science tutoring, French tutoring, and Arts
and Crafts fun. These will be $30 per hour.

We are also available to help out at parties at $15 per hour per senior.
Until May 1, we will be selling coupons in $15 increments for these services that can be redeemed anytime
through the end of the school year. Coupons are available online atxxxxxxxxx. Purchases are not refundable:

we thank you for your donation!
Please email xxxxxxxxxxwith any questions you may have. Thank you again for your support.

On behalf of the Class of 2015.



